CareSource and Summit Community Care are excited to implement Electronic Visit Verification (EVV) beginning March 31, 2025, in partnership with CareBridge. We are actively working to ensure a seamless transition and a solution that best supports Arkansas Department of Human Services (DHS) EVV requirements.

We encourage you and your staff to begin using EVV as soon as it’s available on March 31,2025 to allow time to prepare for this change. Being comfortable with EVV will be important so you don’t experience a disruption in claims reimbursement and ensure you are fully operational by the tentatively scheduled hard-denial deadline of May 30, 2025. 

Please refer to the attached documents for more details on Electronic Visit Verification (EVV), including an overview of EVV, information about CareBridge, EVV compliance deadlines, and a Home Health Provider Checklist to help guide your transition.

